
 

 

 

 

 

Our ref:  46860 

Your ref:  

Contact officer: Jane McGinnes 

Contact phone: 03 9290 1493 

 

30 October 2013 

 

Ms Jane van Beelen 

Executive Director, Regulatory Affairs 

Public Policy and Communications 

Telstra Corporation Limited 

Level 11, 400 George Street 

SYDNEY NSW 2000 

 

By email: jane.vanbeelen@team.telstra.com 

 

Copy to: Tracy.thomas@team.telstra.com; Iain.Little@team.telstra.com;  
 alister.montgomery@team.telstra.com      
 

 

Dear Ms van Beelen 

 

Re: Final Access Determinations (FADs) Inquiry - information request under 

the BBM RKR  

 

We refer to your letter of 28 October 2013 requesting a two-week extension to 

respond to the ACCC’s request for the provision of information by Telstra under Rule 

15 of the Building Block Model Record Keeping and Reporting Rule (BBM RKR).  

As the ACCC’s request was made on 13 September 2013, the due date for complying 

with the request was 8 November 2013. 

Given that this is a new reporting process associated with the introduction of the BBM 

RKR, the ACCC will allow Telstra an extension of time until 25 November 2013. 

The BBM RKR does not explicitly provide for extension of the due date. However, if 

the information is provided by 25 November 2013, the ACCC does not intend to 

enforce compliance with the original due date of 8 November 2013.  
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Please contact Ms Jane McGinnes either by email at jane.mcginnes@accc.gov.au or 

by phone on (03) 9290 1493 if you would like to discuss this matter. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

Michael Cosgrave 

Group General Manager 

Communications Group 
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